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South End Yard and Garden Waste Drop-Off Service Moves Next Door  
 
Duncan, BC – Effective August 1, 2018 the Cowichan Valley Regional District (CVRD) free 
yard and garden waste drop-off service for south end residents will move from Central Landscape 
Supplies at 1345 Fisher Road to Fisher Road Recycling at 1355 Fisher Road in Cobble Hill.  
 
Also effective August 1, Fisher Road Recycling will be open Monday to Sunday from 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Residents with yard and garden waste can bypass the scale house to access the 
yard waste drop-off area.  
 
Yard and garden waste can also be dropped off at any of the following CVRD Recycling Centres 
for free:  
 

• Bings Creek Recycling Centre, 3900 Drinkwater Road, Duncan 
 

• Peerless Road Recycling Centre, 10830 Westdowne Road, Ladysmith 
 

• Meade Creek Recycling Centre, 8855 Youbou Road, Lake Cowichan 
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For more information, please contact: 
 

Tauseef Waraich, Manager, Recycling and Waste Management Division 
250.746.2539 
twaraich@cvrd.bc.ca 
 


